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hŎǘƻōŜǊ п, 2017 

Engineering Change Notification 

 

To:  All Relevant Customers 
From:  Newhaven Display Marketing, Business Management 
 
This notice is to inform you of a change to the following product: 
 

NHD-12864WX-T1TFH#
 

The controller IC has changed from NT7534H to ST7565P. 
Old Controller Datasheet: Link 
New Controller Datasheet: Link 

 
These controllers are comparable to each other, and existing software being used on the 

old display should work on the new display without any modification.  
 
As with any compatible controllers made by different manufacturers, there always exists the 
possibility of slight variations in timings and tolerances. We understand that every customer’s 
application is unique, and therefore we recommend our customers using this display to 
request new samples for verification. 
 
 
Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further 
information or assistance with this change. 
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